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Rules for AGP Usage  

 

It is up to the head coach of the age group to ensure that all footwear (including that of 

coaches and any helpers/spectators on the pitch) conform with the below – without exception. 

If the committee finds that this or any other rule is not being monitored closely by any age 

group they will review the age groups further usage of the AGP.  

 

 

Dogs are absolutely not allowed on the AGP.  

Please use the attached ‘Accident and Incident Form’ for any accidents on the pitch during 

your session.  This needs to be handed into the club, or emailed to rugby365@rfu.com, upon 

completion.  

  

   
 


